
Effective October 1, 2020 
 

 

SANITATION AND RECYCLING INFORMATION 
 

 

Every TUESDAY:   GARBAGE - (MUST have “orange” stickers) 

  

Regular garbage will be picked up and must be placed curbside by 7:00am.  Bags should be 

placed inside a receptacle to comply with the NYS Property Maintenance Code and eliminating 

the bags getting torn.  Wrapping paper is to be included in garbage, and corrugated 

cardboard must be broken down flat and bound together. 

 

“Orange” stickers must be placed on the bags appropriately. 

❖ Bags up to 15 Gallons – 1 sticker 

❖ Bags over 15 Gallons, NTE 32 Gallons – 2 stickers 

 

The “orange” stickers are available from the village office during regular business hours for 

$2.00 each.  We also accept requests by mail or use our dropbox – include a check or money 

order and a self-addressed stamped envelope.  They will be mailed out the same day.  The 

Village office is closed on major holidays, so please plan ahead. 

 

Office hours are Monday through Friday, 9:00am – 12:00pm and Monday and Wednesday from 

1:00 to 5:00pm (call prior to coming to the office to ensure office availability). 

 

Last THURSDAY of the month – NO-SORT RECYCLABLES: 

 

Items accepted are newspapers (including inserts), magazines, junk mail, office paper, 

paperback books (hard covered books must have the covers removed), tin, steel and 

aluminum cans and all glass (any color), bottles, and plastics having triangle symbol with 

numbers 1-7only.  No window panes will be accepted.  Must be placed curbside by 7:00am.  

Cans and glass must be rinsed with no caps included.  All newspapers (including inserts) 

must be dry.  If it is raining; pick-up will be Thursday of the following week.  Do not place in a 

plastic supermarket bag.  Place in a receptacle so that these items can be dumped leaving the 

receptacle for your continued use.  If possible, please bag any and all items in large paper leaf 

type bags for your recyclables. 

 

IF THERE IS A HOLIDAY: 

 

Please call the village office in advance or refer to the notice posted on the village office bulletin 

board or website for scheduling.   

 

Thanks for your cooperation in this matter! 

 

Any questions regarding this notice, please call the Village Office at 518-695-3808. 


